
The current hospital was finished in 1991, and has lasted for 30 years. 

Given that the population is predicted to rise by a significant amount over the next 30 years, 

will the Overdale site be large enough to accommodate the increase in population, and is 

there room to expand the site, should expansion be necessary? 

Also, when expansion becomes necessary will we still be paying off the cost of the 'our 

hospital project'? 

 

James Miller 


